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Subject: Campus Open Friday, January 10, 2025: In-Person Classes & Work as Scheduled 
 
Campus Open Friday, January 10, 2025: 
In-Person Classes & Work as Scheduled 
 
Campus Community, 
 
At the time of this email, Compton College will be open for in-person classes and work as 
scheduled tomorrow, January 10, 2025. 
 
We will continue to monitor the air quality throughout the night and provide updates to the 
campus community if plans change. Everyone is encouraged to remain indoors as much as 
possible and wear a face cover if you must go outdoors. 
 
We recommend students and employees sign up to receive emergency notifications from 
Compton College Campus Police via Nixle. Through this free service, you will receive 
alerts/notifications via cell phone, text message, and/or email. For information on how to 
register, visit www.compton.edu/campus-safety/nixle. 
 

• A message will be sent to all students informing them that the campus will be open and 
that classes will be held as scheduled. 

• The Everytable Cafeteria will be open to provide meals to students and employees. 

Please be safe and monitor your @compton.edu email for future updates. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Keith Curry, Ed.D. 
(pronouns: he/him/his) 
President/CEO 
Compton College 

http://www.compton.edu/campus-safety/nixle

